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The forum was held on December 19, 2017, in the Alberto Andrade Carmona Room of the Congress of 
the Republic with the central theme “Let’s Protect the Human Rights of All”, organized by the office of 
Congressman Salvador Heresi Chicoma and Dr. Trevor Jones President of UPF Peru. 
 
The Secretary General of UPF Peru, Mr. Jaime Fernandez was MC and the opening remarks of the event 
were given by the General in Héctor Jhon Caro- Vice President of the Universal Peace Federation UPF 
PERU; The speakers were Dr Antero Flores Araoz – Former President of the Congress of the Republic, 
Adm. Juan Carlos Dioses Marcos – National Coordinator of the Neighborhood Boards of the PNP., 
Víctor Manual Ruiz Caro Alvarez – Former congressman of the Republic. Dr. Teresa Otiniano Castillo- 
Ambassador for Peace. 
 
In the framework of this commemoration for human rights, 13 new Ambassadors for Peace were 
incorporated. 
 
The event had great attendance of the public, occupying the 250 seats in its entirety both in the stalls and 
in the Mezzanine with more than 50 other guests who could not enter the room. 
 

 
 
 
 
 


